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Reminders

Holidays

For any additional information

regarding your child care needs

please do not hesitate to contact our

office at (671) 735-7256.

Monday, Jan. 20,2025 Martin Luther King
Jr. Day!

Share something with your children that
you remember about Dr. King Jr. 

IF your certification is set to expire in
January, please make sure that you
submit your renewal applications before
the end of the month. 

Renewal Applications

Contact Info

January 2025

Change Repots 
Please make sure that you submit your
change reports notifying our office with in
10 days of any changes to your account.

www.guamchildcare.com

Issue #3

Please take note on office Closures:

Friday, Jan. 3, 2025: Staff
Development.
Monday, Jan. 20, 2025: Martin
Luther King Jr. Day

Closures

Events

Guam CEDDERS 

Division of Public Welfare is
issuing/Distributing Summer EBT (S-
EBT) for the children of the island, if
you would like more information on
distribution dates and sites please
see contact information below:

S-EBT
(671) 727-2038
(671) 797-6316

Guam CEDDERS will be hosting
monthly sessions on Assistive
Technology, Disability Sensitivity $
Awareness, and
Information/Communication
Technology.

Contact Guam CEEDERS to register: 
Email: gsat@guamcedders.org
Phone: (671) 735-2490.

Summer EBT 

https://guamchildcare.com/
mailto:gsat@guamcedders.org

